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Labyrinth in Fleetwood Gardens
Surrey, British Columbia, Canada

World Labyrinth Day Celebrations
How did you celebrate World Labyrinth Day?  Send pictures if you can.  It's interesting to see the variety of labyrinth events.

I celebrated WLD in St. Paul, Minnesota where I walked a labyrinth in a public garden behind the public library. We walked as one at 1PM with 
a group of about 20 people.  We were then invited to walk Lisa Moriarty's  new labyrinth design which allows 2 people to walk together holding 
hands.  Then I heard reports on all the amazing work being done by members of The Minnesota Labyrinth Network including writing books, 
creating labyrinths in hospitals, public parks, etc., and making knitted finger labyrinths.

Our LNN friends in  Surrey, B.C., Canada walked the labyrinth at Fleetwood Park to celebrate because the Mayor of Surrey, proclaimed 
Saturday, May 3, 2014 as World Labyrinth Day in Surrey.

LNN friends in Vancouver, B.C., Canada walked a sand labyrinth on1:00 PM on the beach at Spanish Banks.

In Gresham, Oregon, 14 people gathered at 1:00 PM on WLD for prayers and warming the labyrinth, then a long silent pilgrimage on the 
labyrinth to a flute CD, and good conversation and International treats at the conclusion. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
  
Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage to Eugene, Oregon - Registration now open!
Saturday, June 21, 2014
12:30 PM - 4:30 PM

This event is open to the public.
Advance registration is required.
To protect the privacy of the owners, addresses and directions will be sent to registered 
participants a week prior to the event.   Register online now!!
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/forms/140621_pilgrimage.php

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

LNN's Prison Labyrinth Team Now Accepting New Members
We offer weekly labyrinth walks at Coffee Creek Correctional Facility for women in Wilsonville, OR on Monday's at 
5:30 PM. Inside! On a very large canvas.  We'd like volunteers to serve once a month.  Please don't let that put you off.  
We can work with your schedule. You can walk with us as many times as you need without commitment.  Visitors are 
welcome.
Contact Julia Cooley for more info:  Julia@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org.

http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/forms/140621_pilgrimage.php
mailto:Julia@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org


Contact Julia Cooley for more info:  Julia@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org.

Meet LNN's Prison Labyrinth Team
 Saturday, May 17 
You're invited to meet our labyrinth team members at an informal get together.  Contact Julia for address and details.  
rsvp:  Julia@LabyrinthNetworkNorthwest.org 
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